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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2006 2:12 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

I received a telephone call from Roy Wood in the County Attorney’s Office, who was in a selection committee
meeting, and he wanted to know whether a committee member had a conflict of interest due to the fact one of the
proposers employed the selection committee member’s stepson. I asked whether the stepson lived with the
stepfather and whether the stepfather received any financial support from the stepson. Mr. Wood answered no to
both questions and I concluded that no conflict of interest existed that would prohibit the member from evaluating
the application of the proposer who employed his stepson.

Robert Meyers
November 13, 2006
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